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BUILDINGS & GROUNDS SERVICE CENTER
41'l Hill Avenue . Aurora, lL 60505

d'l31.org . (630) 299-8340

November 15, 2019

Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

As required by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and lllinois Department of Public Health,
East Aurora School District 131 inspected its schools for asbestos-conta in ing building materials in
1988 and developed Asbestos Management Plans. Since then, the District has conducted re-
inspections of the schools every three years. The last re-inspections were conducted in spring of
2017 by carnow, conibear & Assoc. Ltd. The inspections indicate that none of our buildings pose a
health risk to students, staff or the public with regard to asbestos.

As part of our annual update of the Asbestos Management Plans, we are providing this notice to you.
The inspection reports and Asbestos Management Plans for each school are available for review at
the District's Buildings & Grounds Service Center located at 4lL Hill Avenue, Aurora, lllinois, or at the
respective administrative office of each school.

For more information regarding the asbestos in our schools, please contact the Buildings & Grounds
Service Center at (630) 299-8340.

Sincerely,

ft^a9rry
Steve Megazzini

Assistant Superintendent of Operations

East Aurora School District 131

Reach you r full potential!


